College Enrollment Management Committee

Minutes

May 16, 2003

I. DEMC Update – they will meet again so that the district, Chabot and LPC can agree on numbers and plans for fall.  Each Dean need to print out a packet with each spreadsheet discipline plan for fall 03 and spring 04 and give it to Dale by next Friday to take to DEMC.  They are working on a linked spreadsheet; it will be polished over the summer.  Student pathways are something Chabot is working on and we will need to work on in the fall.

II. Expanded Summer FTEF

Classes that have been identified as good ones to increase to enrollments of 60 or more will be opened to that number immediately.

III. Fall Planning

a. Calendar – A tentative calendar was distributed.  

b. August 14, everyone on CEMC should attend Kickoff meeting at district office.

c. Program Descriptions Statement – there will be a workshop for this on August 15.  

IV.  There was review of a draft of a letter from Stuart to the faculty regarding what has been done this year, and what will be happening next year.

V. The group commended Stuart for his leadership in the work that has been done this year, and also recognized Dale for all the extra work she has done.  Stuart pointed out that without Dale's extra effort none of this would have happened.

VI. 
Some training is needed for CEMC members, administrators, and faculty leaders this summer.  There was interest in technical reports, and also learning more about broad enrollment management strategies.

Next meeting:  Friday, August 22.  Time and location to be announced.

